
 
NOTICE OF INTRODUCTION OF BILL 23-02 
WORCESTER COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
Take Notice that Bill 23-02 (Electrical Standards) was introduced by Commissioners Bertino, 
Bunting, Abbott, Elder, Fiori, Mitrecic, and Purnell on December 20, 2022. 
 
A fair summary of the bill is as follows: 
 
Building Regulations Article, Title 2 – Construction Regulations, Subtitle II. (Repeals and 
reenacts this Subtitle for consistency with the Maryland Electricians Act as revised and adopted 
by the Maryland General Assembly during the 2021 and 2022 legislative sessions.) 
 
 

A Public Hearing 
 

will be held on Bill 23-02 at the Commissioners’ Meeting Room, Room 1101 – Government 
Center, One West Market Street, Snow Hill, Maryland on Tuesday, January 17th, 2023 at 
10:30 a.m. 
 
This is only a fair summary of the bill. A full copy of the bill is posted on the Legislative 
Bulletin Board in the main hall of the Worcester County Government Center outside Room 
1103, and is available for public inspection in Room 1103 of the Worcester County Government 
Center. In addition, a full copy of the bill is available on the County Website at 
www.co.worcester.md.us. 
 

THE WORCESTER COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 


